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CURRENT

• Santa Rosa Parks Foundation (SRPF) was 
formed to engage the community and 
fundraise in support of Santa Rosa 
Recreation and Parks.

• City Memorandum of Understanding with 
SRPF October, 2013.

• New engine and ADA coach for Howarth
Park – train first project.
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CURRENT

• The cost to purchase an ADA accessible 
coach from Chance Rides, Inc. is $69,603.50, 
which includes tax and shipping.

• The old Howarth Park train was auctioned 
on October 9, 2017 for $38,100 and 
proceeds were deposited into the General 
Fund.

• Santa Rosa Parks Foundation provided a 
check to the City on January 25, 2018 
totaling $31,000 for an ADA accessible 
coach.
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Benefits

• Revenue from the sale of the old 
locomotive, combined with the donation 
from SRPF, will allow the Recreation and 
Parks Department to purchase the new 
ADA accessible coach.

4



Recommendation
• It is recommended by the Recreation and Parks 

Department that the Council, by resolution, 
authorize the Chief Financial Officer to 
appropriate the $38,100 in proceeds from the 
sale of the Howarth Park C.P. Huntington 
locomotive towards a new ADA accessible coach.
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